
qui nt eb r a 

8th November 2024 

The Deputy General Manager 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir / Madam 

The General Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange Limited 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai. 

Sub: Intimation of Receipt of TDS Notice. 

We wish to inform that the Company has received a Notice from the Income Tax Department, TDS 

Wing, Chennai to pay a sum of Rs.94,09,129/- (Rupees Ninety Four Lakhs Nine Thousand One hundred 
and Twenty Nine Only) towards Interest and penalty charges for the delay in TDS remittances during 

the past periods of 2007-08, 2008-09, 2009-2010 and 2010-11. 

Company is taking necessary steps to address the issue and file an appeal if necessary with the 

Concerned Department. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking You 

Yours truly 

For QUINTEGRA SOLUTIONS LIMITED 

Authorized Signatory. 

Quintegra Solutions Ltd 
Wescare Towers, 3~ Floor, 16 Cenotaph Road, Teynampet, Chennai - 600 018 India. 

Tel: +91 4424328395 CIN: L52599TN1994PLC026867 
www.quintegrasoultions.c{)m 
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